January 5, 1960

Lady Hubert ®ilkins
%7 West 53rd St.
New Tork 19, Hew York

Dear Friend:

I was made very happy to read your luteresting letter of
Januwary 5rd, addressed to Mr. Mills, Vice President of the
Urantia Brothertood.

Your letter was turned over to me because I had recently had
some correspondence coneerning Sir Hubert and the Urantia Boolk
with Br. Stefsnszon's Secretary at Uartmouth College.

Fhen I read Stefansson's article im ThE HEEADER'S DIGEST about
Sir Hubert, and oot knowing whether or not you kmew wuch sbout
the Ursatia Book, I thought, in order Lo keep tne records
straight, I should send some inforzetion to Dr. Stefansson
about the matter.

Now I sm delighted to know that you know &ll about these things
and am happy to learn of your lnterest. I am sending you a
copy of the letter wulch 1 wrote in August of last yesr to
Mrs. Hildick, Dr. Stefansson'a secretary.

I know of no reason why Lowell Thomss suould act say whatever
he wishes sbout the Urantls movement in his writing about

Sir Hubert. I know tiat a great many people knew about Urantia
through your good uusband, a8 it hes come back to us here in
Cnicago, and I know that he distributed many books personally.

I hope to have the pleasure of meeting you one of these days,
and i feel sure tuat il you are near Chleago you will come to
gee us. We all here were wery fond of Sir Hubert and he has
many times apoken to the Forum, which was ihe predecessor of
our present First Urantia Soclety, of which I happen to be
the President tuis current year.

In your contacts with Mr. Thomas 1 know of no resscn why the
facts of Sir Hobert's religious experience should be in any
way concesled, and you can assure Mr. Thomas that 1f I cem by
of soy help [ will be very happy to meet with him.
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You perhaps koow that Sir Hubert port of mede his headgqusrters
here wille in Chlcago, and 1t wss here thet he resd the UTrantia
Papers during those years belore publlcetion.

It 13 & great rellef to me, persomally, to hesr from you. I
thought several tlmes of writlog to you after Sir Hubert's sudden
deslse, but I didn't know just bow much you knew about the
Urantia Book. As you sy, your good bhusband was rather quiet
about some of these things, and I never learned, through him, of
your knowledge of these matters.

1 sasume that you probably get the quarterly news letter, sluce
you got hold of Mr. Mill"s name. If you do mot recelve it, let
us konow and I will see that your name gets on the liat.

You may not know that we are still worklug herd on the Index or
Concordence of the Urantia Sook and hope to see its publication
the latter part of thls year. You will perhaps also be interested
to know that the Fremch translation is slmost completed and 1961
will =ee its publicetion.

Nith all best wishes I beg to ressaln
Sincerely yours,

Eillism 5. Sadler



